
THE 31st INTERNATIONAL SPIRITUAL RETREAT FOR ORGANISERS OF 

PILGRIMAGES, LEADERS OF PEACE CENTRES AND LEADERS OF 

MEDJUGORJE PRAYER AND CHARITY GROUPS  

  

shall be held in Medjugorje from 9th – 13th March, 2026 

 

 

The theme of the Meeting is: 

 

Ad fontem! To the source! 

 

In Our Lady's School 
 
 

PROGRAMME 

 

 

Monday, March 09, 2026 

 

15.00   The registration of the participants  

17.00  The Evening Prayer Programme in 

the Church 

 

 

Tuesday, March 10, 2026 

  

9.00  The Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament  

 9.30  Lecture 

            Recess  

11.00  The Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament  

r  

 15.00  Lecture 

            17.00  The Evening Prayer Programme in 

the Church 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, March 11, 2026 

 

9.00   Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

9.30   Lecture 

  Recess  

11.00  Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

 

14.00   Prayer on Cross Mountain  

17.00  The Evening Prayer Programme in 

the Church 

 

Thursday, March 12, 2026 

 

9.00   Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

 9.30   Lecture 

  Recess  

 11.00  Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

 12.30 Lunch for all the participants   

 

15.00  Prayer on Apparition Hill  

            17.00  The Evening Prayer Programme in 

the Church 

 

 

Friday, March 13,  2026 

 

9.00  Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

 09.30  Lecture 

 

Hol 11.00 Holy Mass 

 

 



 The Lecturer at the retreat is Fr. Zvonimir Pavičić, the parish priest of 

Medjugorje 
 

Fr. Zvonimir Pavičić was born in Mostar in 1989. He completed primary and 

secondary school in Široki Brijeg.  He graduated from the Catholic Theological 

Faculty of the University of Zagreb in 2017.  He was ordained a deacon in 

Zagreb on February 26, 2017, and as a priest in Mostar on June 25, 2017.  As a 

deacon, he came to serve in Medjugorje, and from his priestly ordination in the 

same parish, he served as parish vicar until August 2022, when he took over the 

service of Medjugorje parish priest. 

 
 

31st international spiritual retreat for organisers of pilgrimages, leaders of peace centres and 

leaders of Medjugorje prayer and charity groups shall be held in Medjugorje in the Hall of St. 

John Paul II in Medjugorje from 9th – 13th March, 2026. The number of places is limited due 

to the lack of space, therefore we kindly ask you to register your attendances at this seminar 

as soon as possible. You can send your registrations by email: 

seminar.marija@medjugorje.hr 

 

 

For the purpose of the retreat organisation and your safety, please consider yourself as 

registered for retreat only when you receive our written confirmation. If you did not 

receive our reply, it means that we have not received your application and that you are 

not registered, because you forwarded your e-mail to a wrong address or you have got a 

virus which blocks your e-mails automatically. Consequently, you may consider yourself 

as registered only if you received a positive response.  

 

 

Simultaneous translation will be available for all language groups. The fee is 50 € per 

person. This includes all fees for the organisation and running of the retreat (lecturers, 

simultaneous interpretation and a lunch on the last day). Upon payment at the beginning of 

the retreat each participant shall receive his/her accreditation, which would enable him/her to 

take part in the retreat activities. Each person should personally organise his/her own 

accommodation in Medjugorje.  

Given that we cannot contact each organiser personally, we ask all organisers of 

pilgrimages, guides, leaders of Peace Centres and prayer and charity groups to notify those 

interested in this gathering. 

 

 

We look forward to receiving your registrations and welcoming you at this meeting! 

mailto:seminar.marija@medjugorje.hr


  

 


